
 

Spring 2020 Refund Policy and Process 
 
 

The Arlington Little League Board has decided that we want to do everything in our power to help your 
families during this uncertain time. The Board has decided to refund all registration fees with the exception 
of the following: 
 

• $45 to cover the costs of hats and uniforms  

• $20 per player operational expense fee.  (This fee will help abate the costs the League had to pay to 
start the season. These include Little League Liability Insurance, the City of Riverside Permit & Light 
fees, etc) 

 
You will receive your snack bar deposit and fundraiser buyout back. Unfortunately, due to the nature of our 
fundraiser, we will be unable to return any donations sent in for the Hit A Thon. Since that fundraiser was 
managed by a third party website, we simply cannot refund those donations. If anyone who sent in a 
donation would like to receive a tax acknowledgment, please have them contact Amanda Burke at 
ananderson87@yahoo.com.  If you did raise funds for this fundraiser, you will be exempt from having to 
participate in any fundraising during your next season of participation.  In addition, we will be contacting 
our Spring sponsors and asking them if they would like their sponsorship money back or would like us to 
keep their generous donation.  
 
Refunds will be sent out via check or Venmo. If you would like to receive your refund via Venmo, please 
contact Treasurer Laurel Lakey at laurel.lakey@gmail.com prior to May 15th.   
 
Checks will be mailed to the address we have on file online through your Arlington Little League account so 
please be sure that is accurate. Checks will begin to be mailed out by May 15th so keep an eye out for them.  
 
We wish you all health and look forward to seeing you all very soon. Please check our website or Facebook 
page throughout the summer for Fall Season information.  
 
 
 
 
Signed, 
Your Arlington Little League Board of Directors  
 

 


